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From: Eric Becker (raailtoiEBecker^waterboards.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 07,^2008 1:58 PM 
To: Tom Lusterf wpaznokas8dfg.ca.gov; Sharon_Taylorefws.gov; Peter MacLaggan; 
bruce6sdcoastkeeper.org; gabe8sdcoastkeeper.org; Judy Brown; rwilson@surfrider.org 
Cc: John Odermatt; Mike McCann 
Subject: Poseidon Revised Flow, Entrainment, & Impingement Plan ^Response to Regional 
Board Comments 

All-

We have just received a revised plan and a response to our February 19, 2008 comments 
The new documents can be found at: 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/misc/desalination/desalination.html 

Eric Becker, P.E. 
Water Resources Control Engineer 
SDRWQCB 
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 
San Diego, CA 92123 
(858) 492-1785 
(858) 571-6972 
EBecker9waterboards.ca.gov 
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